
 

Addendum by the Green Group 

Item No.8.6 

Report Title:  Review of Council Grants to Third 

Parties 2013-14 – Final Report – Referral from the 

Corporate Policy and Strategy Committee 
 

 

Council: 
-        Welcomes the commitment to 3 year funding 
 
-        Notes the concerns expressed around larger, national organisations displacing 
smaller local organisations in receiving grants; and that third sector organisations with 
cross-cutting work may not easily fit any one committee's priorities; and 
 
-        Agrees therefore that that the extent to which those concerns are realised is 
explicitly assessed in each of the annual "state of the voluntary sector" reports  
 
 
 

Moved by Councillor Nigel Bagshaw 

Seconded by Councillor Steve Burgess 

 


